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Spring is here, bring on the Snow! 

Notes from the President… 
 
Hello Club Members, 
As I sit down to pen my final monthly letter, what do I see out the window but something white on the 
ground.  We finally got some snow with more predicted, a bit late in the season, but hopefully we get enough 
to go out for a ride or maybe even two. 
Our upcoming annual steak feed for club members will be happening in early April, so plan on attending to 
enjoy some great food and conversation amongst friends.  Keep an eye out for further details on our website. 
In closing, I hope everyone has a great spring and summer and hope to see you all at our annual fall cookout at 
Wylie Park in September. 

 
Jim Friedt 

  

 

2024/2025 Aberdeen Drift Buster Snowmobile Club Memberships are now 

available. Purchase your membership early to ensure your support for the 

Club! 

Steak and Hamburger 

Social  

When:  April 6th 

Where:  Elks Lodge  

Why:  Spend time with good friends 

Time:  5:00-9:00pm 

Please bring a dish to pass! 

The Elks Bar will be open 

Bring a Canned Good for the Salvation 

Army. 

 

Not a member?  Come to the Social, 

pay your $50.00 membership fee and 

hold your membership fees for ’24-’25 

season.   

 



Drift Buster Meeting Dates 
Drift Buster Club Meeting Notice / April 3rd – Karen’s Bar and Gril 

Regular Club Meetings held at 7:30pm.   

Come to the meeting early for the Ace of Hearts drawing! 

We will select Aberdeen Drift Buster Snowmobile Club Officers and Board 

Members at this meeting. Mark your calendar! 

Please continue to bring your ideas to the meeting and consider how you can 

be part of the club. Active and involved club members make the Aberdeen 

Drift Buster Snowmobile Club stronger! 

 

 

 

 

 

For more information and upcoming events visit 

www.AberdeenDriftbusters.com or follow the Aberdeen 

Drift Busters on Facebook  

@Aberdeen Drift Busters Snowmobile Club 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Let’s make some tracks this spring! 

 

 

 

http://www.aberdeendriftbusters.com/

